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VTP/ELB/LIO/Easter Home Art Project                 7th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We invite you and your child to take part in our Home Art Project. This is not compulsory; you can take part only if you 
wish! However, there will be certificates and prizes up for grabs! 
 
The theme for this Home Art Project is  . . .  

Easter 
You can create, make, bake (photos only for any baked work), design, build, draw, paint or sculpt. The list is endless, 
but your Artwork needs to be Easter themed. You have until Friday 21st April to complete your incredible artwork and 
bring it into school. Once all entries have been submitted, Mrs Pettett, Mrs Burr and the Community Captains will vote 
for their favourite Art work on Monday 24th April.  
 
There are lots of certificates and prizes up for grabs in the following categories: 
 

 Best Year Group Entry (one for each Year Group) 
 Artwork that contains the most eggs  
 Artwork that contains the most chicks  
 Artwork that contains the most bunnies 
 The funniest Artwork 
 The biggest Artwork  
 The most colourful Artwork 
 The most mixed media Artwork 
 The most abstract Artwork 

 
We cannot wait to see all your egg-cellent creations! So hop to it! 
 
If you have any questions, please ask your child’s class teacher or ourselves! 
 
Good luck from your two eggs-ited Art Leaders, 
 
 
 
Miss Owens    Mrs Watson 


